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Let’s Celebrate!

Parent Notification Letters (PNLs),
for all ELD students, will be mailed
to your home in late October. 

Once you receive the letter,
please sign it and return it to
school. 

Every year, parents receive a PNL,
and must sign and return it to
school. This allows your child to
receive ELD services.

All Multilingual students, who
receive ELD services, will be
taking their first Speaking &
Writing Task in October.

This assessment is given three
times a year, and is used to
measure students’ language
growth in the Speaking and
Writing domains. 

3 Ways to Support MLs at Home

September 15 - October 15

NEWSLETTER
What’s Going On?

Upcoming Events
Oct. 3 - Rosh Hashanah

Oct. 7 - Parent/Teacher Conferences
Oct. 8 - Progress Reports Released    

                    (Online - Synergy ParentVue) 

Oct. 12 - Yom Kippur

Oct. 18 - No School for Students

Speaking and Writing Tasks

Parent Notification Letters

Tips & Strategies @ Home

During National Hispanic
Heritage Month, we

recognize and celebrate the
history and culture, as well
as other contributions and

influences, of Hispanic
Americans. 

Read books or tell stories, which can
be done in your home language.

Engage in meaningful conversations.
 

Watch English educational programs
and English learning websites.


